
My zone-8 first zone meeting was held on Sept. 14th, 2024 in person. Out of my seven clubs 
four of the clubs attended the meeting. Three of the  

clubs are not able to make it. Five of the clubs are regularly reporting their service activities. 

Most of the club's  dues are up to date. I am working in a few clubs whose dues have not 
paid yet. Overall all seven clubs are doing good. 

Sorry for the late response, if you have any questions you can call or email me. 

 

Thank you, 

ZC Meena Chhetry 

Dist.2-X1 

Zone-8 

214 715 6782 

 


